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March 16, 2021  PLEASE REPLY TO EDMONTON OFFICE 

 
SENT BY EMAIL 

 
Natural Resources Conservation Board 
19th Floor, 250 5th Street SW 
Calgary AB  T2P  AB  T2P 0R4 
 
Attention: Laura Friend, Manager, Board Reviews 
  

Dear Ms. Friend: 

Re: Alberta Transportation - Springbank Off-stream Reservoir Project 
 (SR1) - NRCB Application No. 1701 
 
We write further to the submissions of Alberta Transportation filed March 12, 2021 (Exhibit 
325), and the Consultation Response attached thereto as Appendix “J” (Exhibit 324).  
 
Alberta Transportation notes that certain documents referred to in the Consultation Response 
have not been otherwise filed on the NRCB Registry and may be of assistance to parties now 
reviewing the Consultation Response.  Consequently, we tender these documents should any 
party wish to review them, and can advise the documents have previously been provided to 
the Stoney Nakoda Nation. 
 
Alberta Transportation also notes the following errors in the submissions filed on March 12, 
2021: 

1. Reply Submission (Exhibit 325) 
 

 Para. 15 - February 6, 2018 should be February 5, 2018 (the letter was dated Feb 5 
but the email was sent Feb 6); 

 Para. 21 - should be May 6, 2020, not 2019; and 
 Para. 22 - should say October 5, 2020, not October 2. 
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2. Reply Vol I of II, Appendix “G” (Exhibit 327) 

 The two figures in the document should be Figure #2 and #3 (instead of #1 and #2) 
as is currently shown. Figure #1 is the map attached at the end of the Appendix 
“G”     

Please let us know if there are any questions or concerns regarding the above and attached. 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
RONALD M. KRUHLAK 
RMK/cb 
cc  Matthew Hebert, Alberta Transportation 
 Gavin. Fitch, Q.C., McLennan Ross 
 L. Douglas Rae 
 Richard Secord Q.C.  
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